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17 March 2023 

Dear parents and carers 

It has been another busy week at school with the children doing lots of different science experiments as we have 

been celebrating national Science Week. Children have had a chance to be scientists as we try to inspire scientists of 

the future. Here are some of the things they have been up to.   

 

Corporate Challenge Run 2 

Congratulations to the Year 5 

and 6 runners who took part in 

the second corporate challenge 

race this week.  Even though 

the conditions were very wet 

the children had lots of fun. The 

good news is Finn did find his 

shoe he lost mid run. 
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Clubs for the summer term  

We are in the process of finalising clubs for the summer term. Please look out for the club details and how to book a 

space in next weeks newsletter. 

Message from the Eco Team 

We really need some help with our hedgehog highway. It’s free and will increase the safety of our 

Bosham hedgehogs. We shall do it for you since we are the Eco Team at Bosham Primary School. We 

are also thinking about redecorating our school grounds and trim trail. We would love it if you could 

bring in some seeds to plant new things around our school. We’d love it if you were a part of it. Written 

by the Eco Team. 

BSA uniform free day – Friday 24 March 2023 

Your child is invited to wear their home clothes to school in exchange for bringing in a sweet treat, ie chocolate bar, 

bag of sweets, cereal bar.  These will be used for future BSA events. 

BSA Easter colouring competition  

The BSA are holding an Easter colouring competition and its 50p to enter. Attached to this letter there are pictures 

for each year group.  Print the picture allocated to your year group, colour the picture and return with 50p attached 

to your class teacher or school office by Friday 24 March (9am).  Please remember to write your child’s name and 

year group on the top of the picture . Winners will be announced in assembly that day.  If you do not have a printer 

spare copies are available from the school office. 

Parking around the school 

Please can we remind parents and carers that parking is available in the Catholic Church Car Park during drop off and 

pickup times.  Please can we ask that you refrain from parking in the staff car park and the village hall car park 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Mr Richmond 

Deputy Headteacher 
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Dates for your diaries 

Friday 10th -19th March: Science Week 

Wednesday 22 March – Swimming Gala at Arun  

Thursday 23 March – Year 2 exhibition – parents and carers invited at 2:45pm 

Friday 24 March – Non uniform day, Easter colouring competition to be returned to school at morning drop off 

Tuesday and Wednesday 28 and 29 March - Parents’ Evenings (3:30 - 6:30 both days)  

Wednesday 29th March – Corporate Challenge after school -– year 5 and 6 only 

Friday 31 March – Year 6 event at Bosham Church – details to follow 

Friday 31 March – Year 5 viking exhibition parents and carers invited at 2:45pm 

Monday 3 April – Friday 14 April – Easter holidays 

Monday 17 April – start of the summer term, children return to school 

Thursday 4 May – Year 5 to Chichester Planetarium 

Wednesday 28th June – Wicked musical in London 

 

 

INSET Days 2023 

Monday 5th June 
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